
March 23, 2005 
HBHS PTSA Minutes 

 
 

Attendance:  Erin Magee, Pat Harvey, Marie Kopf, Cindy Ulrich, Marsha 
Cone-Roddy, Donna Cormier, Lisa Schmalz, Jean Filer, Karen Bedell, Lex 
Bundschuh,  Laurel Lang, Donna McLauglin (12) 
 
S-Team:  Jean Filer updated the annual letter to be mailed to all residents of 
Brookline and Hollis (thanks Jean!).  Karen Bedell will arrange payment to 
printing copy.  Pat Harvey will collect donations from the post office. 
 
 
Lasagna Dinner:  Donna McLaughlin updated that ticket sales were very low 
for the dinner.  We voted to cancel the dinner if less than 25 tickets were 
sold. (Thanks Donna for all your hard work!!!)  
 
Graduation Cruise:  Discussion was held on whether to have the senior 
cruise the night before graduation or the night of graduation. We 
unanimously voted to schedule the cruise on the evening of graduation. The 
purpose of the cruise is to keep give students a safe place to be graduation 
night.  The cruise is sponsored by the PTSA and S-Team and will be held 
Saturday June 18, 2005.  Karen Bedell will send in a deposit.  A sign-up 
letter will be included in the student’s graduation packet.  
 
Staff Appreciation:  There will be staff lunch sometime in May.  Lisa Fait 
will give us more information at the next meeting. 
 
Next Meeting will be held April 14, 2005 at 7pm in the cafeteria of HBHS. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Lisa Schmalz 
HBHS PTSA Secretary  


